
 

 

 

  Kinderhook Early Learning Center, LLC 
 

Dear Parents/Guardians: 

 

Kinderhook Early Learning Center, LLC has a website that we regularly update with photos of the children.  

We do this in order for prospective families to see some of the fun activities the children do each day.  

 

Before we do this we ask for parent/guardian permission to put the pictures online.  Your child's name and 

any other identifying information will not be posted on the web page. 

 

 

If you are not comfortable with having your child's picture online we completely understand!  Please fill out 

the second statement below and we will not include your child's photo on the website. 

 

Thank you! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Michelle Patterson 

Director/Owner 

Kinderhook Early Learning Center, LLC 

 

 

I,______________________________________ give Kinderhook Early Learning Center, LLC 

            (parent/guardian's name - printed) 

permission to include a picture of my child________________________________________ 

            (child's name) 

 on their website.  I understand that no identifying information will be included with the picture. 

 

______________________________________ _________________________________ 

Signed       Date 

 

 

 

 

 

I,_____________________________________ prefer Kinderhook Early Learning Center, LLC not  

            (parent/guardian's name - printed) 

include a picture of my child _________________________________________________ 

                (child's name) 

on their website. 

 

_______________________________________ ___________________________________ 

Signed       Date 


